
 
 
 

        APS/CIR/2018-19/09              Date:28/04/2018 

 

Dear Parent   
 

To ensure the safety and security of the students, the school buses are equipped with CCTV cameras, Speed 

Governors (to control the speed limit)  and GPS System (The Global Positioning System) , a space-based satellite 

navigation system that provides location and time information of the school bus in all weather conditions.   
 

Looking at the recent unfortunate mishappening with the private van users, we hope the parents will surely 

think of opting for a safer mode of transport for their ward. 

We expect the parents will certainly opt for school buses for their ward’s safety.  

The parents interested in the option for the school bus for their ward may contact Mr. Sushil Kumar, Transport 

Incharge at Senior Branch of the school near gate no – 1 or contact at 27041516, 27931819 or send your 

registration by clicking the following link https://goo.gl/forms/DT0TnuML48f6V5zL2.   

Looking forward for your cooperation.  

Thanks & Regards  

 

Jyoti Arora 
Principal  

 
 
 


